
  
 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
Bridging The Gap: The Pratt Harlem Project: 
Pratt and Harlem artists to show at 2280 FDB 
 
New York, NY: The Pratt Painting Club in conjunction with 
the Pratt Artist League and RGS Holdings announce: The 
Pratt Harlem Project. 
 
This encompassing exhibition features works from Pratt 
students, alumni and Harlem based artists selected at the 
curatorial discretion of Heather Darci Bhandari and an 
Elissa Levy. Our mission in developing this collaborative 
exhibition is to bridge the gap that separates New York’s 
artist communities and develop relationships between 
student and artist professionals. 
 
Founded this year, The Pratt Painting Club’s mission is to 
foster a supportive artistic community within Pratt, 
enlivening the creative dialogue between the academic and 
professional art world. 
       *** 
Visitor Information: The Pratt Harlem Project 2280 
Frederick Douglass Blvd. April 14-28th 
Opening Reception: Thursday, April 14, 2011 6-9 pm 
Hours: Sunday-Thursday 11 to 6pm Friday & Saturday 11 to 
9pm 
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